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2 DUNDEE SCHOOLS PPP PROJECT (AN246-2002)

Reference is made to Article 1 of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 16th September 2002.

The Committee is asked to note that there was an error in Report No 672-2002, Appendix 6, page 24,
paragraph c, line 3, which should have read "Linlathen Child and Family Centre".


